
ATTACHMENT I: FOLLOW-UP EMAIL 

For RPE awardees with at least one response received 

From: dvpevaluation@cdc.gov
To:  [RPE awardee]
Subject: Thank you for submitting a nomination of a prevention strategy! 

Dear [RPE awardee],

Thank you for submitting a nomination of a prevention strategy to CDC’s Systematic Identification of 
Sexual Violence Prevention Strategies. This is a friendly reminder that the nomination period will end 
on [DATE]. So far, we have received [INSERT #] completed nomination forms from you. Please note 
that as an RPE awardee, you may only nominate up to three prevention strategies. 

If you have any questions, please email dvpevaluation@cdc.gov 

Thank you for your interest and we will be in touch about next steps. 

For more details about the nomination process, submission link, and Frequently Asked Questions

please visit: [SSA WEB LINK]
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